
 

 

 

 

 
8th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
Richard Crozier 
Mull Car Club Ltd 
Ambrcan 
Glenforsa 
Isle of Mull 
PA72 6JN 

 
 
 

                                  
 

Supt Christopher Stewart 
Emergency, Events and Resilience Planning 

Stirling Police Station 
St Ninians Road 

Stirling  
FK8 2HD  

 
Tel: 0131 311 3322 

 
OSDEventsEast@scotland.pnn.police.uk 

 

Dear Mr Crozier 
 
Ref: Mull Rally 2024 - Event Organising Permit 
 
I write to confirm receipt of your email notifying Police Scotland that Mull Car 
Club will organise the Mull Rally 2024 and have applied for an Event 
Organising Permit to organise and promote a Rally on roads closed for the 
purpose under the powers provided for in the Road Traffic Act 1988 Section 
12(1A)(b). 
 
I can confirm Police Scotland have been fully engaged in multi-agency 
planning meetings for this proposed event and will continue to do so, with 
Chief Inspector Ryan McMurdo being the Event Policing Lead. 
 
I acknowledge Motorsport UK’s requirement to consult with Police Scotland as 
the Police Authority, in accordance with Section 3(2)(c) of The Motor Sport on 
Public Roads (Scotland) Regulations 2019. On behalf of the Chief Constable, 
Police Scotland I have no objections to the permit being issued. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Stewart 
Superintendent 
Emergency, Events and Resilience Planning (East) 


